
 

„Praise the Lord, my soul,  
and forget not all his benefits“               
       Psalm 103:2 

 

Dear friends  
 

Many greetings from Albania! In August, I was in Germany for a couple of 
weeks. I visited my family and spent time with my sister. We could attend  
together a Christian Conference for a couple of days, and this was a real  
blessing for us. In Düsseldorf, I visited my home church. We had a missions 
Sunday, and I was able to present the work of LWAAC in Albania. A widow 
and a child got sponsored. I could also present the work in another church. 
Over the weeks, I took part in several Bible study and prayer meetings, and  
I visited friends and sponsors. I was also part of a Living Water Germany  
meeting in Braunschweig.  
 

Here in Albania, I continue with the office work, translating letters and  
updates for German sponsors and letters from the widows to their sponsors. 
This month, the children in our sponsorship programs could chose whether they wanted a 
school bag or a food parcel. This week, we distributed school bags and food parcels in our 
program in Proptisht. We had church service and a time of fellowship, and then we had the 
distribution. Thank you for making it possible for us to bless the children and widows. 
 

Thank you very much for all your prayers  
and your faithful financial support. 

 
 
  God bless you! 
                

                         Christiane 
  

September 2023 

 
 

 

Christiane Nötzoldt 

Lagjia 1 

Rruga Unaze e Re, Mbi tregun 

Pogradec — Albanien 

My telephone number: 

00355/83/227169  
My mobile:  00355/697429900 

E-Mail: christiane@lwintl.org 

Donations from UK:      

Bank of Scotland 

Sort Code 80-06-55 

Acct. number 00382152 

 

 Please include your name and  
address on the transaction  

and earmark them for  
GM – Nötzoldt. 

Waiting for food distribution 

Fellowship after church 

Food parcels  
for widows 

A new 
school bag 

Food for the family 

Grateful 
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